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Graduation 
 

Issue at a glance: 

- Graduation 

- Summer plans 

- Apartment 

- Support update  
 

Hi friends, 

 

Summer vacation has officially started. 

On May 10, I graduated from Wheaton 

College with a Bachelor’s degree in 

Music Education. For the first time, I 

will not be going back to school as a 

student at the end of the summer, though 

I will be going to school as a teacher!  

 

 
 

Apartment: Black Forest Academy has 

set me up with an apartment to rent for 

the school year. My roommate for next 

year attended Moody, and she will be 

teaching math and science at BFA.  

 

Summer plans: This summer, I am 

working various odd jobs, raising 

support for the fall, and preparing for my 

job at Black Forest Academy. From June 

20 through July 3, I will be in New York 

for a training conference for cross-

cultural teaching. 

 

Support update: So far, most of the 

support that has come in has consisted of 

one-time gifts. I appreciate these 

contributions, as they help to cover the 

one-time expenses. The bulk of the 

support, however, will need to take the 

form of monthly commitments. Each 

month, WorldVenture will deposit 

money into my account to cover my 

living and work expenses. Those 

monthly payments come from the 

regular donations of contributors. In 

order for me to buy my plane ticket, I 

need to have 90% of my monthly budget 

committed. Would you consider a 

monthly contribution, even if it is a 

small amount?  

 

~Jill Musick 

 

I ask that you pray for the following: 

 

- Thank God for providing prayer cards 

in an unexpected way. 

- Pray that God would prepare me for 

my role as a teacher of missionary 

children. 

- Pray for the students of BFA during 

these summer months, as many will be 

with their families. 


